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Oregonians love vote by mail and we are proud of our election system. Until VERY 

recently, that was a BIPARTISAN sentiment. This shameful bill should never have 

had a hearing.  Please get back to your important work protecting Oregonians and 

our state from the chaos agents dismantling our democracy.  
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